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Bramfield and Thorington Parish Council 

Clerk’s report for the meeting on 11th November 2024 

 

1. Communication:  Email received from Bramfield House re concerns with speed outside the 

school and the possibility to erect mirrors to aid people leaving their drive.   

 

2. Website/emails:   Setting up the new gov.uk email addresses is ongoing 

 

3.  Council Administration:   

a. Last Wednesday I met with the new person responsible for the Unpaid Work Community 

Volunteer Probation Initiative to survey the items we asked to be painted.  Hopefully we will 

get feedback on whether this project can go ahead and if so on what terms.  

b. Lloyds bank are introducing fees for Treasurer accounts from January 2025.  I have included 

an estimate in our budgets. 

 

4.  Matters Arising 

Action 
Date 

Details Owner Review 
Month 

    

    

    

    

 

 

  

 


